
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back to the second half of our Autumn term. What a 
fantastic, busy start we have had! 
The Halloween disco was a huge success and raised an amazing 
£200. Big thanks to our brilliant FSA for all the organisation that 
went into the disco and for their time. 
Many thanks for your support and patience with our storm plan-
ning and arrangements. It is worth mentioning this time of year, if 
we have to close the school unexpectedly for any reason we will 
inform parents via Parent Mail, Facebook and our school website 
as quickly as possible. Thankfully the school did not suffer too 
much damage, I hope that you all also managed to keep safe! 
As always, this is a very busy term so please keep an eye on the 
school website calendar and the newsletter for any upcoming 
events. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, please do not hesitate 
to contact me should you have any concerns, 
Demelza Bolton 
Headteacher  

School Uniform 

We have a selection of New and Used 

School Uniform available to purchase 

from the office.  

Date for your Diaries 

 

November 2023 

8th Y1 Hearing Screening 

13th-17th Parents Evenings 

15th Year 2 Minack Theatre Trip 

 

December 2023 

7th  Christmas Fayre 

12th Choir for Memory Café 

13th Christmas Dinner 

14th KS 1 Nativity 6pm 

15th KS 1 Nativity 1.30 pm 

19th Carol Service 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Macy House, who 

won 5 medals at her recent Gymnastics 

Competition at Penzance Gym Club. She 

won 1st Floor, 1st Bar, 1st Vault, 2nd 

Beam and 1st Overall she also received a 

special bag for her amazing shapes on 

the bar. 



The Halloween Disco raised 

£200! 

The children’s costumes looked 

amazing, thank you for your 

continued support. 

 




